
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
November 16, 2020 

      
Descanso Bay Hazard Tree Removal 

The Regional District of Nanaimo is removing identified hazard trees in Descanso Bay Regional Park from 
Tuesday, November 17 to Friday, November 20. Park visitors can expect temporary closures of the park 
and access road. Please be alert to tree removal activities in the park and obey the signs posted on site.  
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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